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THOUGHT OF THE MONTH 

Follow your instincts. 

That’s where true wisdom manifests itself 

Oprah Winfrey 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Dinner meeting  

Monday 16th May 

6-30 Pm  

Secret Garden 

South Tweed Sports Club 

 

BIGGEST MORNING TEA 
 

Broadwater Village 

18th May 

 

AREA MEETING 

May 21st 2022 

           Z.C. Brisbane South 
AMELIA AERHART BREAKFAST 

Sunday 5th June               
Brisbane Golf Club 

 

International Conventions 
2022 

25th- 29th June 
Hamburg Germany 

 
2024 

Brisbane Australia 
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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 
The Changeover Dinner is upon us once again, and even though we were working 
under difficult circumstances we have had another successful twelve months.  We will 
be Installing the new board members so current board members please bring along 
your badges for the installation of the new board. 
 
I would like to thank the outgoing members of the board Kaye Lollback, Pauline Brown, 
Susie Dunn, Carole Dickinson and Rosemary Maslen for their contribution over the 
past twelve months, without their assistance the club would not have operated as 
efficiently as it has. This not only goes for the board, as without the help of all members 
we would not achieve what we have during this past 12 months. 
 
During the month we have been assisting a family from Ukraine with school uniforms 
for a 9 year old girl, so that she has what is needed for her first day.  The school has 
received Dept of Ed approval for Vira to start school on Friday. She will start on 
Monday and she is really looking forward to it. 
 
Also support for flood victims is still happening with items being delivered as needed.  
 
For those who love live theatre there is a plan in progress to hold a theatre night and 
as we have in the past, we will be asking members to bring a plate of finger food and 
to bring friends. This is certainly an easy way of raising a few dollars as well as having 
a great time and encouraging new ladies to join our club. 
 
Some of our Club members will be attending the Area 1 & 3 meeting on the weekend. 
It’s always interesting, and you learn something new every time you attend these 
meetings, and the newer members are usually in overload, but also thoroughly enjoy 
the day. 
 
I hope that you will ALL be able to attend the Changeover Dinner to welcome in the 
New Year. 
  
Lesley-Anne 
President   
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SERVICE REPORT 

  This month 60 breast cushions were collected from the Broadwater Ladies.  They have been       
very busy. I have packed them ready for delivery when needed. 

30 toiletry packs and 28 various sized new undies were dropped off to the 

Tweed Hospital Sexual Assault department. 

We still have plenty of packed toiletries but we do need new undies of 

various sizes. 

So could we aim to collect and bring in some undies to the June meeting 

please all sizes are needed our supplies have run down. 

Please remember the Tweed Broadwater Ladies “Biggest Morning Tea” on the 

18th May 2022. 

 

Carole 

 

Editors Note 

How the floods affected ONE TWEED WOMAN 

 As I am unable to do any active work I gave Rose money to spend if she heard 
of a lady who needed a little help, yes a large lady lost all her clothes and she 
needed BRAS. A simple need but oh so important. 

MERLE 


